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ACADEMIC STANDARDS &. EVENTS COMMITTEE 
(20th Meeting, April 27, 1984\ 

~~_/~~ 
Present: Peter von Ostwalden, Chairman; Hassell, Munro, Rost, Scriven 

Guests: Lawrence Cummings, Chairman 
Calvin Swank, Professor 
Department of Criminal Justice, YSU 

OLD BUSINESS 

1. Approval of Minutes of April 13: 

Because of a lack of a quorum, the Minutes for last week's meeting will be approved next 
week. 

2. Dean Scriven suggests that an implementation date of FALL QUAR TER 1984 be included in 
our Motion A of April 17, which prevents a student from changing registration status from 
audit to credit or from credit to audit after the last day to add a class. He added that an 
implementation date of FALL QUARTER 1984 should also be intended for Motion B, but will 
depend upon completion of the necessary computer programming and the approval of the 
Provost. 

NEW BUSINESS 

1. Dr. Cummings spoke in favor of his request to allow social studies credit for Criminal Justice 
courses 500, 602, 603, 665 and 875. He stated that Criminal Justice is strongly social science 
oriented by nature, and that, generally, most of the C.J. Faculty have a social science back­
ground. Only two of the courses in the C.J. Department are.!1Q1 social studies courses and it 
should not be assumed that the C.J. Department deals primarily with law enforcement. 

2. According to further testimony of the guests, those opposed to the request for social studies 
credit for the above courses will argue that a) the C.J. Department is seated in CAST, and b) 
the C.J. Faculty are not true social scientists. 

3. Dr. Swank included that students outside the Criminal Justice Department are being denied 
exposure to the area of Criminal Justice because its courses do not fulfill the social studies 
requirement. 

cc: Dr. Gillis 
Dr. Larry Esterly 

JMaag Library 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Ellen Hall, Secretary 
P. von Ostwalden 




